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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Happy New Year from all at Glossopdale school & Sixth Form. We hope that you all enjoyed a 
wonderful break and are looking forward to the Spring Term. 
 
Here are a few reminders to ensure that you are ready for the start of the new term. All students are 
due back into school on Tuesday 7th January ready to line up in their usual positions at 8.40am. 
 
Uniform 
 
If your child has had false eyelashes, facial piercings, acrylic or gel nails during the holidays, these 
need to be removed before the start of term.   
 
The uniform policy on the website has images of the uniform that is and is not permitted in order to 
be as clear as possible for students and parents. If you are unsure, please contact your child’s Year 
Manager. Here is a link to the full policy:  
 
https://www.glossopdaleschool.org.uk/page/?title=Uniform+for+School&pid=64 
 
The new black school jumpers will be available from Bulldog next week. Please note that students 
may continue to wear their existing blue jumper for the remainder of the school year if they do not 
wish to purchase a new one. 
 
We hope to see all the students looking smart and in the correct uniform on their return this week. If 
you are experiencing financial hardship and are having difficulty affording the uniform, please 
contact your child’s Year Manager. 
 
Equipment 
 
Please ensure that your child brings the following equipment with them when they arrive on 
Tuesday (and every day): 

• black pen (at least two) 
• red pen 
• pencil 
• ruler 
• calculator 
• ID badge 
• Personal Development plastic wallet folder 
• Subject-specific equipment for the day (all subject exercise books, PE kit, Food ingredients) 

 
Thank you for your support; we look forward to welcoming our students back on Tuesday. 
Best wishes, 
Glossopdale School & Sixth Form 
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